

Municipal Building Committee

Public Meeting Wednesday, December 14 7:00 PM Volunteers Hall, Library

The Municipal Building Committee, along with LLB Architects, will be presenting a number of diagrammatic ideas for both the Town Hall and Hildreth House. These diagrams will explore sizes and uses of the existing building spaces, help to describe some code compliant required changes and upgrades, and review thoughts and concepts for potential additions. Please join us, we are looking for public feedback; now is a great opportunity to help shape the future of Harvard!